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The HPRCS faculty and staff wish each of you a Blessed 

Christmas and New Year!  
Hot lunch menu: Ham, cheesy potatoes, beans, jello & a Christmas treat 
 

Hot lunch servers 
December 19: Kim De Jager, Becky Van Maanen, Kristen De Jong, Christiana Westra 

January 9: Amanda Moss, Christiana Westra, Kim Boonstra, Tonia Westra 

January 16: Kelly Westra, Jaci Boogerd, Michelle Van Bemmel, Jill De Boer 

January 23: Jessica Westra, Ashley Van Maanen, Sheila Blankespoor, Chelsey Van Beek 

 

B USING: PLEASE CHECK THIS INFORMATION WEEKLY! 

 16 17 18 19 20 3 

EAST Marlin *2 Marlin *2 Marlin *2 Marlin *2 Marlin *2 Marlin * 2 

NORTH Ike / Jan Ike / Denise  Ike / Denise  Ike / Jan Ike / Denise  Ike / _____ 

SOUTH Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin 

ROCK VALLEY Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken * 2 Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken / Laura 

VAN Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary / Gayle Gary/Gayle Gary / Gayle 

 

From the School Board 
***A REMINDER FROM THE SCHOOL BOARD TO PLEASE GET YOUR CHECKS SENT IN FOR THE FALL DRIVE - 

THANK YOU*** 

Friday, December 20 
This week Friday is our last school day before Christmas break.  This will be a full day of school.  The Ladies Guild has 

generously offered to supply noon pizza for the students and faculty once again.  The classroom parties will be in the 

afternoon; the Sing-along begins in the gym at 2:30 PM. Classes resume on Friday, January 3, 2025, the Lord willing.  

 

Sing-Along—come join us! 
Everyone is invited to join the HPRCS students and faculty in a Christmas sing-along on Friday, December 20, at 2:30 

PM in the school gym.  Please bring your own Psalters. You are encouraged to park on the church lot, but you will need to 

have your vehicle out of the way immediately after the Sing Along so the area is clear for the PM buses to exit.  

 

Scrip 
Place your national scrip orders placed by noon today to guarantee delivery before Christmas break! On hand Scrip is 

available in limited quantities - first come, first serve. 

Perfect Attendance – A note from the Administrator 
At its meeting in November, the board passed a motion to discontinue issuing perfect attendance certificates. This was 

done per a recommendation from our school's K - 8 teachers to discontinue this practice due to the late arrivals or early 

dismissals of many of our students.  The staff continues to monitor their student's attendance, so please let the school 

know if your child is sick or will be absent for any length of time.  Thank you, Mr. Gritters 
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Weather Related School Notices 
Winter weather is approaching – if cancellations or delays are necessary, families will be informed by text. Please make 

sure you are signed up for these text alerts. In order to sign up for the text alerts, go to hprcs.com, and click on the 

Resources Tab, (in the top right corner) choose Text Alerts, and fill out the form.  The delays or cancellations will 

also be announced on two radio stations: KIWA (105.3 FM) and KSOU (93.9 FM). Please check your texts or listen to the 

radio during inclement weather before sending your children out to the bus or dropping them off at school. 

 

Basketball 
Please park on the south side of school (away from the buses) for all home basketball games.  Enter through the south 

doors of school and the gym. Parking on the north side of school will be reserved for our visitors. Thank you! 

Mon., Dec. 16:  7th boys and girls at home vs. Rock Valley Chr. 

Thurs., Dec. 19:  7th and 8th boys at home vs. Sioux Center Chr. 

Thurs., Dec. 19: 7th and 8th girls at Sioux Center Chr. 

Mon., Jan 6; 7th boys vs. Inwood Chr. at home 

Tues., Jan 7: 8th girls and boys at home vs. Sheldon Chr.  

Thurs., Jan. 9:  8th girls and boys at Orange City Chr. 

First games begin at 4:00: the second games will begin around 5:00. 

 

Missing Clothes? Check the overflowing lost and found tote in the hallway by the kitchen! 
 

UPCOMING DATES: 

DECEMBER 
20: Sing Along @ 2:30 in the school gym 

23-Jan 2: Christmas break 

JANUARY 
3: Classes resume 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Kate Blankespoor & Mrs. Tonia Westra on December 20, Eden Bootsma & 

Zeke Van Engen on the 22nd, Logan Westra on the 24th, Desiree Mouw on the 27th, Bode Van 

Maanen on the 29th, and Grayden Westra on January 2. 

 

“And she shall bring forth a son, and thou shalt call his name JESUS: for He shall save His people from their sins.” 

Matthew 1: 21 
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